Managing intermittent and inflexible generation in the Balancing Mechanism 
Consultation Response Proforma
Industry parties are invited to respond to this consultation expressing their views and supplying the rationale for those views, particularly in respect of any specific questions detailed below.

Please send your responses by 18 October 2011 to balancingservices@uk.ngrid.com  

Any queries on the content of the consultation should be addressed to the Balancing Services team at balancingservices@uk.ngrid.com
	Respondent:
	Please insert your name and contact details (phone number or email address)

	Company Name:
	Please insert Company Name

	
	


	Question
	Response

	1. Do you believe that the current balancing arrangements for wind are sufficient?


	

	2. What are your views regarding the reasons for high priced negative Bids?


	

	3. Should the balancing arrangements be amended to deal with high priced negative Bids (and high priced offers), for example to limit the potential exposure to BSUoS and/or imbalance charges, and if so, what would you propose?


	

	4. Should the balancing arrangements be amended to better deal with inflexible or intermittent generation, and if so, what would you propose?

	

	5. What are your views regarding the reasons for parties not choosing to install EDL / participate in the BM?
	

	6. Should generation not able to participate in the BM be despatched via some form of commercial mechanism rather than emergency instructions?  If so, what mechanism would you propose?


	

	7. What do you believe should be the priority list for despatch? Please give reasons for your answer.


	

	8. Should there be a threshold for high priced negative Bids (prohibitively priced Bids) in this priority list and, if so, what should the value be?


	

	9. Should National Grid differentiate in any way the treatment of Users between local and wider constraints?


	

	10. Do you have any suggestions on how the balancing arrangements can be developed or improved?


	


